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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: 1933 Queensway - Proposed Liquor Store

From: Andrea Borzel <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 4:56 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: 1933 Queensway ‐ Proposed Liquor Store 

Attention: Mayor and City Council 

Thank you for your time reading this email. 

I wanted to reach out to let you know that I don’t think the liquor store that’s proposed at 1933 Queensway 
Blvd. is a good idea. As a citizen who lives in the Miller addition I have noticed an increase in criminal 
activities or questionable activities in our neighbourhood including incidents at the 711 that exists on the corner 
of 17th and Queensway. I don’t think a liquor store in our neighbourhood would be a good idea.  

Thank you again for your time. 

Andrea Borzel 

1550 Dogwood St. 

Prince George, busy 

V2L 1C2 
--  
Andrea Borzel


